Seasons Greetings!

Margaret Thatcher said "Christmas is a day of meaning
and traditions, a special day spent in the warm circle of
family and friends.” (Yes, we have been watching "The
Crown.) This year, | might add "small" to the description of
circle or maybe replace it with "bubble”?

This is the time of year when we say thank you to all of
our valued guests, friends and staff. We could never have
made it through 2020 without you.

Although The Vista is closed for the season, Gloucester is
open year round. Visit DiscoverGloucester.com for some
ideas for a marvelous Cape Ann Holiday trip.

We are looking forward to a brighter 2021 and we can't
wait to see you!

Warmly,
Laura and Gary
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Or, ask us to create a
gift package for you!
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https://www.discovergloucester.com/listings/whale-watching-fishing/
https://www.discovergloucester.com/listings/museums-historic-sites/
https://www.capeannlanes.com/
https://www.discovergloucester.com/listings/schooners-boating/
https://www.discovergloucester.com/listings/schooners-boating/
https://www.discovergloucester.com/listings/whale-watching-fishing/
https://www.discovergloucester.com/listings/whale-watching-fishing/
https://www.discovergloucester.com/listings/museums-historic-sites/
https://www.discovergloucester.com/listings/museums-historic-sites/
https://www.capeannlanes.com/

